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From: Independence Hall Foundation <getsmarty@hotmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, January 21, 2017 10:08 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: We Wish President Trump Well, But...

Right-click here to download pictures.  To help protect your privacy, Outlook prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.

  
   January 20, 2017, 4 PM  

 

 

Dear Members and Friends, 

 

On this historic day, the Foundation wishes both the incoming and 
outgoing presidents well as the peaceful transition of power, 
prescribed by the US Constitution, is successfully completed. 
 
We have endured 8 long years under President Barack Obama's 
leadership and can honestly say this day couldn't have arrived soon 
enough. 
 
To President Donald Trump, we extend our best wishes for a 
successful four years--one that brings peace and prosperity to all 
Americans. 
 
As a conservative organization, we will support President Trump 
when he seeks to fulfill conservative policy goals--such as appointing 
conservative judges, repealing ObamaCare, cutting taxes, reducing 
regulations, preventing illegal immigration, or making America energy 
independent--and will oppose him (as we did President Obama) when 
he veers away from conservative   
principles by proposing trillion dollar spending programs, initiating 
new federal programs (childcare), or raising tariffs that lead to trade 
wars. 
 
While we back the President's support of Taiwan in the face of a 
hostile  
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mainland China, we are horrified by his indifference to Russian 
aggression  
in the Ukraine, Crimea, Georgia, Syria, and elsewhere--and his 
coziness with Russian autocrat Vladimir Putin. 
 
And though we appreciate President Trump's criticism of the United 
Nations, we are completely dismayed by his constant reference to 
NATO as obsolete. 
 
Suffice it to say, we will be as vigilant with President Trump as we 
were with President Obama--the only caveat being that we expect to 
be in the 45th President's corner more often than not. 

 

 
On behalf of the Foundation Board, 
Don Adams    
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Click here to view the online version.  
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